
 
 
SMI/HCL  
 
16 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
 

Greece Trip 5th - 10th April 2020 
 
Further to the latest Government guidance, which states that schools should not take students 
on trips abroad due to COVID-19, we have followed this advice and taken the decision to 
cancel the trip to Greece taking place from 5th to 10th April 2020.  There will therefore be no 
meeting this Thursday for parents.  We understand that this will be disappointing for all the 
students concerned; however, we need to follow the government's direction on this matter. 
 
All parents/carers will receive a full refund, less any insurance excess deducted, via 
ParentPay.  If you would prefer this to be refunded by cheque, please make contact with the 
Finance Office as soon as possible. 
 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Minai at the 
school, in the first instance. 
 
 
Matthew Edwards 
Senior Deputy Headmaster 
 
 
 


